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Call for Nominations to the Board of Directors of the proposed new Eparchial 
organization – “Ukrainian Catholic Foundation of Saskatchewan Corporation” 

 

  

If the proposed revision of the current BBESSI Bylaws are approved by 
the Membership at the December 9th, 2018 Special General Meeting, a 
new Board of Directors will be established.  To this end, one 
representative from each of the four Deaneries will be elected to the 
new Board of Directors. If you are interested in serving on this Board of 
Directors as a deanery representative, please contact BBESSI Office 
Administrator, Iris Owchar at 306-653-0138, ext 223, or email your 
intention to bbessi@outlook.com.  Each nomination will require a letter 
of support from your Pastor. Nominations will close on Wednesday, 
December 5th, 2018 at 5:00pm. To qualify, a person must be 18 years of 
age or older, a resident of Canada and a member in good standing with 
a Ukrainian Catholic parish or mission within the Ukrainian Catholic 
Eparchy of Saskatoon.   
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